

The Kensington-Talmadge Planning Group (KTPG) held its 2024 General Election to fill seven of KTPG's fifteen total seats, with the seven qualified candidates receiving the greatest number of votes in descending order to be elected to the Kensington-Talmadge Planning Group, each for a two-year term of service to begin at the start of KTPG's April 2024 meeting, and with voting taking place:

Wednesday, March 13, 4pm-7pm at the Talmadge Traffic Circle

49th Street and Adams Avenue

Friday, March 15, 5pm-8pm at the entrance of the Copley-Price Family YMCA

4300 El Cajon Boulevard

Saturday, March 16, 10am-1pm at Kensington Park

in front of the Kensington-Normal Heights Branch Library

4121 Adams Avenue

The KTPG 2024 General Election was conducted pursuant to the Election Procedures adopted by the Kensington-Talmadge Planning Group, the Kensington-Talmadge Planning Group Bylaws, and City of San Diego Council Policy 600-24.

A total of 277 qualified voters cast ballots in KTPG's 2024 General Election across all polling times and locations, with each voter permitted to vote for up to seven candidates per ballot. Ballots were counted in public at Kensington Park from 1pm to 4pm on Saturday, March 16, 2024. A total of 1,664 votes were cast in KTPG's 2024 General Election. Total votes cast for each candidate are as follows:

David Moty	212
Cameron Lindsay-Hewett	207
Dawn Anderson	203
Lisa Sinclair	203
Deborah Sharpe	182
Stella Stehly	148
Cindy Collins	133
Marlyn Gonzalez	79
Ann Bossler	64
J.D. Walters	63
Audrey Borger	42
Daniel Bertao	36
Mark Jost	35
Timothy Kearney	31
Kyle Brown	26

David Moty, Cameron Lindsay-Hewett, Dawn Anderson, Lisa Sinclair, Deborah Sharpe, Stella Stehly, and Cindy Collins have each been duly elected to the Kensington-Talmadge Planning Group for a two-year term of service to commence at the start of KTPG's April 2024 meeting.

ELECTION CHALLENGE CRITERIA AND PROCEDURES: Article V Section 5 Paragraph 11 of the KTPG Bylaws provides: Any challenge to the election results must be filed with the Chairperson of the Election Subcommittee in writing within 24 hours of the counting of the ballots and announcement or publication of the tally. The Chairperson of the Election Subcommittee can be contacted in writing at kentalpc@yahoo.com. Absent further public announcement to the contrary, Kensington-Talmadge Planning Group 2024 General Election Results shall be considered final twenty-four (24) hours following the publication of the above tally, with such publication accomplished on March 16, 2024, at 7:00pm, Pacific Daylight Time.